
 

 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy, CSI Office 
 

FROM: Jennifer Justice, Deputy Director 
  Office of Families and Children 
 

RE:   CSI Review:     No Change Packet for Substitute Care 
   5101:2-42-06    "Agreement for temporary custody of child" 

   5101:2-42-07    "Extension of agreement for temporary custody of child" 
   5101:2-42-19.1 "Requirements for independent living arrangements for  
   independent living youth in custody" 

 5101:2-42-66 "Administrative procedures for comprehensive health care 
for children" 

 
DATE:  August 30, 2013 
 
 
 
Thank you for your recent review of the referenced OAC rules. Based on your 
recommendation for no changes to the rules, the Office of Families and Children will 
proceed with the formal filing of these rules with Joint Committee on Agency Rule 
Review (JCARR). 

 
 

ACTION: No Change DATE: 09/04/2013 1:31 PM
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